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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Joseph Muehleck [jmuehleck@eticeng.com]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 11:29 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com'; Thomas Neely; Deborah Hensley
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0000162 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600102217, 10100 International 

Blvd/ E. 14th Street Oakland, CA
Attachments: RO162_LNDOWNR_F_2013-12-20.pdf; 2013-02 manifests.pdf

Dear Mr. Detterman: 
 
Thank you for your attention to the referenced Fuel Leak Case.  On behalf of ExxonMobil Oil Corporation, as requested in 
the ACEH letter dated 12 November 2013, please see the following attachments: 
 

 List of Landowner Form signed by the sole landowner representative. 
 Two non-hazardous waste manifests representing the final investigation-derived waste removed from the site on 

20 February 2013 (Confirmation of Date for Waste Removal). 
 
The 12 November 2013 ACEH letter indicated that this documentation should be sent to your attention. Please let us 
know (today if possible) if the documentation should also be uploaded to the FTP site and/or to GeoTracker. 
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions regarding the case. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Joseph Muehleck 
Project Manager 
jmuehleck@eticeng.com 
www.eticeng.com 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
2285 Morello Ave. 
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 
Tel: 925-602-4710 x2127 
Fax: 925-602-4720 
Mobile: 925-301-7428 

 
 








